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Measure Description: 
Provides that post-doctoral scholars at public universities and Oregon Health and Science University are 
not eligible to participate in Public Employees Retirement System or optional retirement plans offered by 
universities. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Public Employees Retirement System (PERS), Higher Education Coordinating Commission 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


